
January 5, 2021  

 

COVID-19 Vaccine Scams 
DOH-Collier is not asking for payment for the vaccine 
 

Contact:  

Kristine Hollingsworth 
Kristine.Hollingsworth@flhealth.gov 
239-252-5332 
 

Naples, Fla. — The Florida Department of Health in Collier County (DOH-Collier) is 

aware of Eventbrite scams throughout the state. Please note: DOH-Collier will not ask 

for your social security number, credit card information, or bank information. 

Furthermore, DOH-Collier is not charging for the vaccine. If a site you are using is 

asking for payment information, please DO NOT provide this information and report the 

issue. 

 
For more information regarding COVID-19, visit floridahealthcovid19.gov/. 
 

 

### 

 

About the Florida Department of Health 

The Florida Department of Health, nationally accredited by the Public Health 

Accreditation Board, works to protect, promote and improve the health of all people in 

Florida through integrated state, county and community efforts. 

 

Follow us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter at @HealthyFla. For more information 

please visit www.FloridaHealth.gov.  
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